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On February 25, Senator Serrano and his colleagues in the Bronx Senate Delegation sent

a letter led by Senator Jamaal Bailey, to Governor Cuomo requesting vaccine equity for the

Bronx. As the Bronx continues to have the highest positivity rates in the city, it's important

that vaccine access is equal to that in the other boroughs.

In response, Governor Cuomo has agreed to increase the vaccine allocation at the Yankee

Stadium site, and to add another site in the Northern Bronx.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/jose-m-serrano
https://www.governor.ny.gov/news/governor-cuomo-announces-record-high-over-175k-doses-covid-19-vaccine-administered-24-hours


If you are an eligible Bronx resident, you can make an appointment at the Yankee Stadium

Vaccine Site here.

Read the full text of the letter here.

https://www.somosvaccinations.com/
https://www.governor.ny.gov/sites/default/files/atoms/files/Bronxwide_Vaccination_Letter.pdf

